



Room 405 70 Whitehall London, SW1A 2AS

CHUGHES

By email: request-584141-f4f1c995@whatdotheyknow.com

FOI Reference:FOI328136

17/07/2019

Dear C HUGHES

I refer to your request where you asked:

Public bodies, particularly police force's Professional Standards Departments, instinctively lie to cover-up wrongdoing.

Members of the public who pay the wages of those responsible suffer horrendously for many years and in most instances for the rest of their lives as in the vast majority of cases those responsible officials are never made accountable for their cover-ups.

In a minority of cases, for example, if there is press interest, the responsible official who is exposed for corruption can never publicly apologise enough. However, when the need next arises the lies and cover-ups start over.

It can not only be the vast majority of the public who are aware of this fact. The government must know also.

Are there any plans in the pipeline to deter this kind of corruption, for example, through holding officials accountable with the threat of a custodial sentence?

This question does not constitute a valid request for information as outlined in the Freedom of Information Act 2000. The Act gives a right of access to recorded information that already exists. It does not require public authorities to create new information in order to respond to a request. Advice on how to make a valid request can be accessed on the Information Commissioner's website at: https://ico.org.uk/for-the-public/official-information/.

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact the FOI team quoting the reference number above.

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request or wish to request an internal review, you should write to:

Tristan Pedelty Cabinet Office 70 Whitehall London SW1A 2AS

e-mail: foiteam@cabinetoffice.gov.uk

You should note that the Cabinet Office will not normally accept an application for internal review if it is received more than two months after the date that the reply was issued. If you are not content with the outcome of your internal review, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Commissioner cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by Cabinet Office. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

Yours sincerely,

FOI Team Cabinet Office